The Braille Club Story

Around 1930, three blind people began meeting every Wednesday in Howard Park to practice their Braille skills, teach others and have lunch.  The Group grew, and in 1935 incorporated as The Braille Club of Palm Beach County, Inc.  Our property was donated in 1944, and a clubhouse was built in 1950.  In 2000, a fire badly damaged the building, but thanks to community support and insurance, we were able to rebuild and modernize.  Today, we continue to meet every Wednesday morning at 9:00 A.M. for fellowship, education and lunch.  

The Braille Club is a private, 501C-3 non-profit organization.  It is owned and operated by blind people for the benefit of blind people with the help of sighted volunteers . The Braille Club operates on charitable donations, gifts, fundraisers and grants.  We do not have any paid employees. %100 of all donations are used for the operation and maintenance of the Braille Club.
Our club activities include bingo, dominoes; sing-a-longs with blind pianist, karaoke, holiday celebrations, support groups, and much more.    

For more information on programs and services offered at the Braille Club, please contact us at (561) 582-230; EMAIL: BRAILLECLUBPBC@YAHOO.COM, ALSO, VISIT OUR WEB SITE AT WWW.BRAILLECLUB.WEBS.COM.  We look forward to having you join us on Wednesday for some good food , fun and fellowship.  We hope that you will help us continue to serve the blind and visually impaired residents of Palm Beach County.
